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20 March 2013

Dear llr Roberts

Thank you for your lefterof 11 March 2013 as a follow up to our feply of 1 March to your fjrst letter.

In fesponse to your original request to 'identify, specify and justify significant rnaterial enors in youf report', I
repeat that the Bureau of l\reteorology does not prcvide a peer fevlew seryice on fequest for members of
the public.

Our decision not to undertake a review is not to be considered as a Bureau endoFement of
agreement to the claims in your report.

Again, we wish you well wlth your own investigations.

Yours sincerely
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Neil Plummer
Assistant Director, Climate lnforrnation Services

Australia's National Meteorological Service
700 Collins Str.dDocklands l-cli +613 96694000 Fa* +61 3 96694699 \Nw.bom.covau
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